
 
 
 

 
  

 

         

 

6028 Ebenezer Road 

Greenbrier, TN 37073-5764 

Phone: 615-643-0637 

Fax: 615-643-0639 

Email: office@ebenezergreenbrier.org 

Website: www.ebenezergreenbrier.com 

 

LOVE GOD 

LOVE GOD’S PEOPLE 

LOVE THE PEOPLE GOD LOVES 
 

July 19, 2020 
 

Pastor: Bro. Chad Phelan 

Music Minister: Anighya Crocker 

Pianist: Donna Grace 

Youth Minister: Larry Cantrell 

Preschool Director: Bobbie Morgan 

Children’s Director: Pam Hardy 

Senior Adult Directors: Barbara Freeman & Vicki Clark 

Ministry Assistant: Brenda Kelch 

 

Sunday School: FreeConference.com 

 

Sunday 

Morning Worship 10 AM 

 

Wednesday  

Prayer Meeting/Bible Study 7 PM (FreeConference.com) 

 

Ebenezer Happenings       
        
July 21  Relaunch Committee Meeting 5 PM 
 
July 26  Bank Sunday 
 
July 28   Baptist Men’s Annual Fish Fry, Hopewell Baptist  
  @ 6:30 PM  (CANCELLED) 
 
  Relaunch Committee Meeting 6 PM 
 
August 2 HOMECOMING in the Sanctuary 
 
 
 
Highland Crest School of Ministry Fall Semester starts in August with 
registration open. Tuesdays 6 PM - 9 PM at RCBA.                           
Cost: $100 plus materials 
 
All Wednesday Prayer meetings will be on Free Conference.com,    
except for the Business Meeting. It will be held in the parking lot. 
 
Due to rising COVID numbers, Sunday School will not return to campus 
on August 9 as previously announced.  

Monthly Budget: $22,987.92 
 
Weekly need:  $5,304.90  
  
 

   Deacon of the Week     
July 26     Jerry Henry 
August 2   Eddie Suter 
August 9   Gary Suter 
August 16 John Twist 



Morning Worship 
 

 Announcements                     

 

Welcome of Guests We Gather Together  636  

 

 Doxology  253 

 

Praise Song O Lord, May Church and Home Combine  510 

        

Prayer  

 

Hymn Shine, Jesus, Shine  579  

     

Hymn He Lives  533 

 

Message in Song Anighya Crocker 

                     
Sermon:           A God Who Delights in Mercy 
           Micah 7:18-20                     
               Bro. Chad Phelan  

 

Invitation The Nail-Scarred Hand  309 

 

Prayer  

 

 Everyone will be dismissed by rows 

 

Closing Chorus Grace to You   663 

    

 

 
 
 

Deacon of the Week: Thom Wilson 
 

If you have any thing that needs to be added to the 
bulletin or someone who needs to be added to or 
removed from the prayer list, please email the 
church office at office@ebenezergreenbrier.org or 
call the church at (615)643-0637. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Baptist Men’s Annual Fish Fry 
Has been 

CANCELLED 

HOMECOMING 2020 
 

Sunday, August 2     
@ 10 AM 

 
 

Come join us in celebrating 146 years 
with Bro. Chad, Bro. Jack, Anighya, 

and The Suters and Larry! 
 

We will NOT have a meal following the service. 


